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16 Bcf Natural Gas Storage Injection: Less  than Expectations   
 

Natural gas prices on Thursday initially climbed to a 2½ year high on concerns that storage will 
not be sufficient during the coming winter season.  Then the EIA reported Thursday that storage weekly 
injection was only +13 Bcf, below expectations of +18 bcf but the price reaction was muted, eventually 
trading down through the rest of the trading day.  Storage at 2,727 Bcf is now 547 Bcf less than storage 
was last year at this time and 206 Bcf below the 5-year average;  the growing deficient is usually 
supportive of prices. 
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